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5 December 2024  
Secondary – Year 11 History Trip 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear parent / carer  
 
I am writing to offer your child an exciting opportunity of taking part in a Medicine revision day in 
conjunction with Wolfreton School as part of their preparation for the History GCSE exams in the 
summer of 2025. Students will travel by coach to Leeds to visit the Thackray Medical Museum and 
attend a performance of the Doctors Show at Leeds City Varieties Music Hall on Wednesday 29 
January 2025.  
 
Both the Thackray Medical Museum and the stage performance of the Doctors Show have been 
specifically designed to supplement and enhance the GCSE History Medicine Through Time unit of 
work which forms part of the students Paper 1 exam.  
 

The Thackray Museum focuses on life in the Industrial period and medicine through time. While 
the Doctors Show includes a session on exam skills and a dramatic reconstruction of the most 
important people in the history of medicine. 

 

The cost of the trip is £48 per student, which includes transport and insurance. 
 
Places on this trip are limited to 30 students and will be allocated on a first come first served 
basis. If you would like your child to attend the visit, please make payment via the Arbor parent 
portal. To do this, please log into the portal and search for Activities/Trips. By making this 
payment, you are also consenting to your child attending this trip. 
 
Please note the trip will open on the Arbor parent portal on Monday 9 December 2024 at 6:00pm and 
close at 12:30pm on Friday 10 January 2025. 

   
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Mr J Fulton 

Head of Department - History  

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App


 


